TOWN OF NESPELEM

Darcy A. Epperson, Mayor Pro Tem P.O. Box 240 Nespelem, WA 99155 (509) 634-4691



5/9/18

Dr. Michael Marchand Executive Committee Chairman Colville Business Council PO Box 150 Nespelem, WA 99155

Dear Dr. Marchand,

The Town Council of the Town of Nespelem is writing in support of the grant proposal to the Washington State Recreation Conservation Office for the Nespelem Park for new play equipment, lighting, fencing and splash pad.

We look forward to having a better place for our children to play.

Sincerely,

Darcy A. Epperson Mayor Pro Tem

muray A Eppum